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HLU Committee

From: County Clerk
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 7:35 AM
To: HLU Committee
Subject: FW: Phase out Minatoya List!!!

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bridget Hogan <bridgethoganlee@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, May 17, 2025 6:38 AM 
To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Phase out Minatoya List!!! 
 
[You don't often get email from bridgethoganlee@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
I cannot believe we are almost 2 years post fire, and we still have not gotten rid of the Minatoya list. 
This is the most expensive and difficult state to live in, native Hawaiians deserve to own homes on 
their own land. Local working families deserve to live in a home where they can feel secure. Our 
hotels are not full and they continue to build more. There is no reason private individuals need to 
get paid for someone else’s vacation when they do nothing but own the home.  These homes should 
belong to and be rented by local people who help our local economy, work in our schools and 
grocery stores and businesses, not rich people who are getting even richer by stealing homes from 
those who need them here! 
 
Moore needs to be done to stop this unfairness in our housing market! 
 
-Bridget Hogan 
Kihei teacher 


